
February 11, 2020 
 
Dear Education Committee Members, 
 
I am unable to attend the hearing on 2-13-2020, however, medical freedom is important 
to me. Please support Representative Heurbert’s bill HB 2601. 
 
As parents we request that you respect a parents right to make all medical decisions for 
their own children.  
 
As citizens of Kansas we request that KDHE follow the appropriate channels of adding 
to or changing the immunization schedule, as opposed to last year (2019) with the way 
Hep A and Meningococcal was added.  
 
Thank you, 
Deja Stephenson  
Derby, Kansas  
 


